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Parent resource room & end of year survey 
We always welcome your feedback. Please 
complete the survey which will be emailed 

to you in shortly. Your responses will be 
used to inform our practice moving 

forwards.  
 

Term Dates 
School closes on Tuesday 22nd July and re-

opens Tuesday 2nd September* 
Monday 1st September is an INSET DAY.  

School Term Dates for 2025-2026 are 
available on the school website 
www.somerville.wirral.sch.uk/ 

 
*Note: Children new to the nursery in 

September will be provided with individual 
settle / start dates  

 
Photographs 

Orders must be placed online by Sunday 
13th July 2025 so that photographs are 

available for collection before the end of 
term.   

Sweatshirts & Cardigans 
Sweatshirts with the school logo on are 

available from the school office for £9.50 
each, if you wish to purchase one. Cardigans 

are available for £10.50 
 

Staffing News 
We are sorry to advise that Mrs Rosas (TA) 

and Mrs Hutchinson (cleaner) will be 
leaving us at the end of the summer term. 
We wish them every success in the future. 
You may have noticed that Mrs Holsgrove 

has been absent from school for a little 
while – unfortunately her husband is very 
poorly. I’m sure you will join us in sending 

them our best wishes for a speedy recovery. 
September staffing: 
F1 – Butterflies (3-4 year olds) 
Teachers: Mrs Shennan / Mrs Saville 
TAs: Mrs Holsgrove, Mrs Povey, Mrs Evans 
& Mrs Peters 
2s – Caterpillars (2 year olds) 
Room leader – Miss Cleary 
TAs: Miss Lavery & Mrs Yates 

We continue to do our utmost to support our children and families and hope that 2025-
2026 will be another exciting and successful year! 
To those children who are transitioning to new schools we would like to wish you all the 
best as you start the next stage of your education. Please rest assured that transition 
meetings have been held with receiving schools which will help staff to support your child 
as they settle into their new environment in September. 
We look forward to seeing the rest of our children in September along with some new 
faces!  Thank you for your support this year – have a safe and happy summer break! 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Booth and all the staff at Somerville Nursery School 

 

 

NOW TAKING APPLICATIONS FOR JANUARY 2026 

http://www.somerville.wirral.sch.uk/

